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August 1, 2023 
  
Greetings Walter P. Carter Elementary Middle Parents, Families, and Community:  
   
It is an honor to reintroduce myself as one of the assistant principals here at the “Wonderful” Walter P. 

Carter. I will be entering my sixth year as the Middle School Principal. I have been at Walter P. Carter since 

2011, where I served as the Middle School Administrator, Instructional Coach, Testing Coordinator, and 

Choice Liaison. Prior to coming to WPC, I was a Classroom Teacher and I have previously taught Fifth 

and Sixth Grade Mathematics, First Grade and Pre-Kindergarten. When I am not at school, I spend time 

with my husband, two sons, daughter, four doggies and my cat. I enjoy reading mystery, thriller, and fantasy 

books, crafting, and completing DIY projects around my home.  
  
I am super excited about the 2023-2024 school year.  Each fall, we have an opportunity to start off the new 

academic year with fresh hopes and positive mindsets, as we set goals and strive to reach our full potential.  

It is my goal to provide a safe and nurturing educational environment that challenges our students to reach 

beyond their expectations to become leaders, innovators, and collaborators prepared to explore the 

world. 
   
As we embark on this new academic journey, I encourage you to reach out to us with any questions, 

concerns, or suggestions you may have. Your feedback is invaluable to us, and together, we can create an 

exceptional learning environment for our students. 

 

Please keep an eye out for upcoming announcements and important dates as we approach the start of the 

school year. We are excited to welcome both returning and new students and look forward to the growth 

and achievements that lie ahead. 

  

I am excited about the possibilities that this school year will bring and I am proud to be a part of the WPC 

Wildcat Pride.    

  
Let’s have a great school year!  
  

  
Janine Lindsey  
Middle School Assistant Principal  
 


